November 5, 2018

Khanh Nguyen

City Of Lee's Summit

Develpoment Services Department
220 SE Green Street

Lee’s Summit, Missouri 64063
816-969-1200 Fax 816-969-1201

Khanh,

| am writing this letter per our conversation on November 5, 2018, to explain what we did
on the pole lights for the Coleman Equipment Project.

We called for an overall underground inspection for all our underground including the Primary
Electrical conduits, Secondary Electrical conduits, Monument signage conduits, and Light pole
Electrical conduits.

Our Light pole conduits were installed at a dept of 30" to 36" at the time of installation, the
General contractor then brought additional dirt & gravel that would have increased that dept
In all areas.

The Light pole bases were bored, sono tube installed, steel installed, %" X 8’ Copper ground rod,
# 6 bare copper from ground rod to base of pole. We also installed 1" X 36" bolts for those poles :
Per manufacturer specifications. E':‘|e('_'lt rc

All other Inspection Actions that are Electrical have been corrected, including the water line
Grounding, which we did per our conversation even though it was not metal pipe.

Also, breakers were changed out per your request for the HVAC units.
I hope this clears up your concerns.

Sincerely,

Dennis Miscevich

D Electric, LLC

913-851-0458 0

913-915-0944 cell
delec@sbcglobal.net



